



2000 South Washington Avenue Titusville,Florida 32780 Phone(407)267 3036

NANCY OR JIM BAUMBERGER COORDINATORS - INDIAN RIVER FESTIVAL

FAX 264 0127



May 9, 1995

Gator Jungle 26205 East Highway #50 Christmas, FL 32709-9628

ATTENTION: Mr. Kobi Kagan

Dear Kobi:

We would like to take a moment to extend to you our sincere thanks for helping to make the 20th Annual Indian River Festival such a huge success. We are so proud to be able to include your name on our ever growing list of volunteers and businesses that are such a vital part of each festival.

We have thouroughly enjoyed working with you and hope that we will be able to count upon your continued support in the future.

The Indian River Festival Appreciation Dinner will be held on Saturday, August 12, 1995, at 6:00 P.M. at Sandrift Recreation Center on Singleton Avenue, in Titusville. We will be contacting you as the date draws closer to remind you to attend. This Appreciation Dinner is just our way of saying THANKS, and WE APPRECIATE YOUR HELP SO MUCH!

Once again, THANK YOU for your support. It is people and businesses such as you that help to make our job as coordinators so gratifying. Without your help and support, we are certain the festival would not go as smoothly as it does today. We hope you realize how very much we sincerely appreciate your support.

See you on August 12th.....and THANKS!

Sincerely,

Nancy & Jim Baumberger

Coordinators

Indian River Festival